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Dear Members,

I am honored and happy to assume the role 
of President of the Past Pupils Association. 
As a former student of St. Bridget’s Convent, 
I understand the importance of our 
Association and the impact we can have on 
the future of our alma mater.

I believe that our association plays a  role in 
maintaining the traditions and values of our 
school while also supporting the current 
students.  I am committed to promoting 
unity and cooperation among our members 
and believe together we can create 
opportunities for networking, personal 
development and growth.

My Committee and I hope to increase our 
association’s membership and also engage 
with past pupils who may have lost touch 
with the school. It is important for us to 
continue to involve all past pupils in the 
activities and initiatives of our association 
and we are looking forward to organize 
events, fundraisers, etc. that will benefit 
both our alumni and our school.

I encourage all of you to reach out with your 
ideas, feedback, and suggestions. Together, 
we can build a stronger and more vibrant 
Past Pupils Association that will continue to 
make a positive impact for many years to 
come.

Thank you for your support, and I look 
forward to serving as your president.

Yours sincerely,

Lalanee Perera
President

Let’s come together to remember and pray for the beautiful souls who are 

not with us anymore. Mass for the dearly departed will be held at the 

school Chapel in the first week of November.

We cordially invite you to join us as we celebrate the solemnity which honors 

the holy Eucharist.

A Lenten Choral performance by the Collegiate School Choir, trained by 

Mrs. Priyanthi Van Dort, with a special Reflection by Rev. Fr. Malith 

Thiwantha Kaluarachchi at the Collegiate School Auditorium. This 

Musical journey with its beautiful melodies will take us through the 

Paschal Mystery in all its glory.

HARMONIES IN REFLECTION 
A PRELUDE TO EASTER

A sporty and fun afternoon embracing the characteristic flair of the 

Avurudu combined with the friendly rivalry between our cherished 

School Houses; Borgia, Coudert, Griaux and Melizan as we battle for the 

overall Avurudu Championship. In addition to the sporting events, games, 

and festivities, there will be an avurudu pola, with a variety of stalls, both 

food and other items and the event will end with a short musical segment 

in the evening.

B AT T L E  O F  T H E  K U M A R I S

HOLY MASS FOR THE DEPARTED SOULS

CHORPUS CHRISTI

Mark your calendar for yet another fun packed day as we go picnicking in 

true Bridgetine style. We hope to start our journey from school and head 

to the sunny beaches of Negombo to spend the day with fun activities, 

scrumptious food, fantastic entertainment, and good friends! What more 

can you ask for?

ANNUAL PICNIC

Let’s Party all night! Save the date for a magical experience at our Dinner 

Dance that will transport you into a world of elegant charm.

DINNER DANCE

CIRCULAR 1 | APRIL 2024

SATURDAY, MAY 4

SATURDAY,  JULY 6

FRIDAY,  JULY 26

NOVEMBER

Details to follow.

SPECIAL EVENT FOR OUR BELOVED SENIOR ALUMNI SEPTEMBER

Details to follow.

GOING TO THE MOVIES AUGUST

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 22

FRIDAY, MARCH 22



Save The Date!

T H I S  N E W S L E T T E R  I S  I N T E N D E D  F O R  C I R C U L A T I O N  A M O N G  T H E  M E M B E R S  O F  T H E  P A S T  P U P I L ’ S  A S S O C I A T I O N

APRIL 2024CIRCULAR 1

CALENDAR FOR 2024/25

FRIDAY, MARCH 22

SATURDAY,  MAY 04

SATURDAY,  JULY 06

 FRIDAY, JULY 26

AUGUST

SEPTEMBER

NOVEMBER

FRIDAY,  NOVEMBER 22

HARMONIES IN REFLECTION

AVURUDU BATTLE

ANNUAL PICNIC

CORPUS CHRISTI

GOING TO THE MOVIES

SENIOR ALUMNI GET TOGETHER

MASS FOR THE DEPARTED SOULS

DINNER DANCE


